
Information
Sharing with

Parents

Termly class newsletters and
homework grids can be found on
your child’s class page on the
website Class Pages - Vale View
Primary School (vale-
view.kent.sch.uk).

 Weekly newsletters are shared
via SchoolComms and can be
found on the website
Newsletters - Vale View Primary
School (vale-view.kent.sch.uk).

 Key information will also be
shared via the school’s
Facebook group Vale View
Primary School | Facebook.

Parents will also be kept up to
date termly with progress
through Spelling and Times
Tables.

Where and how we share
information with you

https://www.vale-view.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Class+Pages&pid=49
https://www.vale-view.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Class+Pages&pid=49
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https://www.vale-view.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Newsletters&pid=43
https://www.vale-view.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Newsletters&pid=43
https://www.facebook.com/groups/300212715386119
https://www.facebook.com/groups/300212715386119


Class drop-ins / meet the teacher – have
an informal chat with your child’s current
class teacher and meet your child’s new
teacher for the new academic year.

Transition meeting for new parents
joining Reception and Nursery.

Annual reports are sent home to parents.

Term 3
Year 4 PSHE information sharing and
meeting with parents – find out what the
children will be learning through the Term
4 PSHE curriculum ‘How will we grow and
change’.

Year 4 Multiplication Check – information
shared with parents about the test and
the benefits for the children in being fluent
with their times tables.

Term 1

Term 2 Term 4

Term 5

Term 6

Welcome Meetings for all classes -
information shared about the curriculum,
trips, homework expectations, opportunities
for parental involvement, behaviour policy,
merit system, statutory testing and year 6
residential.

Phonics meeting for Reception parents – find
out how we teach phonics and how parents
can support reading at home.

Parent Consultations - opportunity to discuss
your child’s progress, how they have settled into
their new class and to discuss any concerns
that you may have.  There will be two evening
sessions but if these times are not convenient
alternative appointments can be arranged
directly with your child’s class teacher.  
Opportunity to speak to SENDCo / Headteacher
if required.  Nursery meetings will be held during
the school day with your child’s Key Worker.

Phonics meeting for Year 1 parents – find out
how the Little Wandle scheme progresses into
year 1 and how parents can support reading at
home.

Parent Consultations - opportunity to discuss
your child’s progress.  There will be two evening
sessions but if these times are not convenient
alternative appointments can be arranged
directly with your child’s class teacher.  
Opportunity to speak to SENDCo /
Headteacher if required.  Nursery meetings will
be held during the school day with your child’s
Key Worker.

Statutory testing meeting for Year 6 parents –
find out when and how the tests will be
delivered and how parents can support their
children to be ready for SATS week.

Meeting for Year 1 parents – find out when
and how the Phonics screening check will
be carried out and how parents can
further support reading at home.

Year 6 PSHE information sharing and
meeting with parents – find out what the
children will be learning through the Term
6 PSHE curriculum ‘What will change as we
become more independent?’


